
Newsletter of the LMAC    July  2018

1www.lmacky.org

The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

Upcoming Event
LMAC Club Picnic

Saturday, July 14 @ 9am

LMAC Flying Facility 

Everyone Welcome 

Club Members and Non Club Members

AMA membership Required

Meats and Bottled Water

Provided by Club

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer and is getting in as much flying as possible.  

It is summer and the past few weeks have been warm.  I guess we just have to get 

used to it.

The Club Picnic is this weekend.  Be sure to bring a dish and an airplane. 

With it being summer it will be a hot day.  Be sure to drink plenty of fluids in order to 

keep yourself hydrated.  We all want to enjoy the picnic safely.

The gate will open at 9 am, so get there early and enjoy the cooler part of the day.

Hope to see you there.

Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account ....... $6,000.00

Educational Savings Account Balance...…………….. $621.87

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Income and Expense Report as of June 1, 2018

.We have 91 paid members. 

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

DATE TRANSACTION DEPOSIT PAYMENT BALANCE

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of June 16, 2018 Meeting
by Jim Newberry, Secretary

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Saturday, July 14 at 11:00 AM
Meeting Location: 

LMAC Flying Field

4200 Hedger Lane. 

Visitors are Welcome !!

The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) was called to order on 

June 16, 2018 at 11:05 am by club president Mickey Breunig.

A motion was made by Mickey Breunig to approve the minutes of the May 12, 2018 meeting  

minutes posted in the monthly newsletter.  Seconded by Jesse Harris and approved by vote of 

members present.

Caroll Ware reviewed the treasurer’s report.  Mickey Breunig made a motion to approve the 

treasurer’s report, seconded by Curtis Adams and approved by vote of the members present.

Mickey Breunig discussed the upcoming Trainer Banger scheduled for June 30.  He 

encouraged those that were considering participating to review the rules posted on the 

website.

At the May meeting the members present suggested that there be no mowing of the field on 

Tuesday.  After further discussion at the June meeting, the club position is that it is preferred 

that mowing be limited as much as practical on Tuesdays but if weather or other factors make 

it necessary then that is ok.

Filling cracks and resealing of the runway was discussed.  Curtis Adams volunteered to get 

estimates.

Lee Wright said that he will donate a new refrigerator for the field.

Paul Bail has been painting the pavilion and will also be painting the tables.  Lee Wright 

volunteered to help.

Paul Bail said that he is looking for two volunteers to help setup, and two volunteers to help 

tear down at the club family picnic scheduled for July 14.

Mickey Breunig made a motion the close the meeting, seconded by Curtis Adams and 

approved by a vote of the members present.

Reminder – Last person to leave the flying field is responsible for locking the gate.  There has 

been at least one occurrence of the gate being left open.

Paul Bail made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:30 . am The motion was seconded by 

Jim Newberry and approved by vote of members present.
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Blast from the Past
by David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage modeling

magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that have taken place in

our hobby. For some, it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will present a piece

of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the June 1959 issue of Model Airplane News for 

Comet’s C/L models and racing car. The planes look cool, but I bet they were difficult 

to fly. The planes came with an “OK” Cub .049 engine.
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Extreme Flight Laser 200
SPECS

WINGSPAN  91”     

WEIGHT  19 POUNDS

MOTOR  DA70 Twin Engine 

W/canister exhaust

Congratulations to Carroll Ware who won the Model of the Month award with his 

Extreme Flight Laser 200.
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Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2018

KY Bluegrass Vintage Festival Fly-in........................ May 25, 26 , 2018

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. June 30, 2018

LMAC Club Picnic & Fun Fly...................................... July 14 , 2018

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in....................................... Sept 13-16, 2018

LMAC Swap Meet..........................................................Nov 10, 2018

2018 Calendar of Events
(Email John Royalty to add event dates)

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....May 28 , 2018

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………Sept 1, 2018

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Glider/Sailplane Fun Fly………………….…….… May , 2018

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In…………..………. Jun 9 ,2018

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... Oct , 2018

Fall Indoor Fly In………………………..….…....... Nov , 2018

For Sale Items by Club Members

FOR SALE
Zenoah G62 $400, new in box
Evolution 62GX $400, new in box

Call Jim Newberry at 859-684-3175 if interested .

For Sale 
Hanger 9 P51D Mustang (Marie)
Plane is in good shape .Has mechanical retracts. Will sell with or without engine
which is Saito FA-100 4 stroke. Does have Futaba servos.  No receiver. 

Price $300 w/motor. or OBO
Call John Royalty at 859-619-5827
Specifications
Wingspan: .......................65.5 in Fuselage Length: ........... 55.75 in Weight (Approx.): ....... 7–8.5 lb (3.2–3.9 kg)

Recommended Engines: ....2-cycle: .60–.70  4-cycle: .72–1.00
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Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our primary focus is

on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and parts for airplanes, helicopters,

cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot cars. All of our staff participates directly in the

hobby in some form or fashion. Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.

Wanted Item

Club Member is looking for a gently used trainer airplane or NIB ARF. If anyone has one or 

knows of someone that is looking to sell one.  Please contact myself or Curtis Cox. A 

newcomer to the hobby lost his during a training session and it was a total loss. Need to get 

student back in the air quickly. Thanks John Royalty

Contact Numbers and emails 

Curtis Cox ……..859-227-0914  or  ccmcox@twc.com              

John Royalty……..859-619-5827 or jroyalty@lynnimaging.com

mailto:jroyalty@lynnimaging.com

